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A big welcome to Landon, Lilly, 
Rae, Gavin, and Stephanie and 

their families We are so excited to 
have you in the Kids Junction 

family. 

4th of July - Kids Junction is 

closed for the Holiday 

National Ice Cream Month 

National Picnic Month 

 Hayden 
July 8th 

 
Sam 

July 28th 

Ms. Katie 
July 3rd 

Eddie 

December 6th  

Anusha 
December 7th 

 

Anthony 
December 6th 

 
Natalie 

December 11th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Stars & Stripes 

 Tropical Paradise 

 Disney 

 Sea Creatures 
 
Throughout the summer months we will 
continue our review of numbers, colors, 

shapes, and uppercase and lowercase 
letters. 

 
Some books of the month: 

 We’re Going to the Beach 
 Chicka, Chicka Boom Boom 
 Chick, Chicka 1, 2, 3 
 Mister Seahorse 
 Fish is Fish 
 1 fish, 2 fish, red fish, blue fish 
 Follow the Leader 
 Seashore 
 Commotion in the Ocean 
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Ms. Joan- July 7th  
Kyrie – July 30th  

 

kids-junction.com 

As a result of their exploration 
and participation in simple 
investigations through play, 

children can demonstrate their 
understanding of & ability to use 
scientific inquiry. They develop 
an understanding of properties, 
position & motion of objects in 

the environment as well as 
exploring the properties of earth 
materials, objects in the sky, and 

changes on the earth or in the 
sky. While playing, children 

develop an understanding that 
people use science to explore the 
world and answer questions. At 
Kids Junction, we provide many 

play-based science learning 
opportunities for all of our age 

groups. 

It looks like the summer months are going to 
be warm! I hope everyone will be able to 

have a fun, cool summer.  Looking forward to 
a fun-filled month of July!   

HAVE A HAPPY 4TH OF JULY! 
Love, 

Ms. Mary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor time continues to be so much 

fun for all ages. This is such a very 

important part of each day.  Some of the 

favorite outdoor activities were 

collecting sticks and rocks, and looking 

for snails. All age groups also enjoy 

looking at our garden, and get so excited 

when they see new flowers bloom! 

During the summer, we continue with a 

structured day which provides lots of 

hands on experiences.  Our children also 

have many opportunities throughout 

each day to choose what they would like 

to do.  It is always fun to see what the 

children come up with. 

 

Illness: Please make sure to let Ms. Mary or 

Ms. Jackie know if your child/children have 

been ill over the weekend or at anytime.   If 

your child has a fever, diarrhea, vomiting or 

any contagious illness please keep them home 

until fever free for 24 hours without the aid of 

fever reducing medication (such as Tylenol or 

Motrin). This helps to keep the illnesses down 

to a minimum.  

Thank You!  

 

We wish everyone a fun, 

safe 4th of July Holiday! 

Remember Kids Junction is 

closed on Wednesday,  

the 4th  of July. 

 

Friday, July 13th   
Tropical Day!  

To go along with our 
tropical theme, wear 

bright colors or anything 
with flowers. 

Congratulations to the McQuade 
family on the birth of their baby 

boy, Eli! 
 

Congratulations to Ms. Sally on 
the birth of her baby girl, Yurita! 

 
Congratulations to Ms. Mary on 

the birth of her new 
granddaughter, Claire! 


